
FW: My viewpoint on moving the street artist program
Licouris, Alyssa
Sent:Tuesday, September 25, 2012 9:01 AM
To: Licouris, Alyssa

  

From: Phyllis Williams
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 12:35 PM
To: Lazar, Howard
Cc: 'John Tunui'
Subject: My viewpoint on moving the street artist program

Howard,
 
I am writing to you because of Michael Addario’s September address to the Arts Commission advocating the Street Artists Program leave the Arts
Commission’s jurisdiction.  
 
It is Mr. Addario’s right to speak his opinion but not to speak for others.  I do not agree with his viewpoint.  I believe it is in the best interest for the Street
Artist Program to remain with the Arts Commission.
 
Feel free to share my opinion.
 
Best regards,
 

 

Phyllis Williams
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